
TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

MUNICIPAL SOLID WASTE COMMITTEE MEETING  

Tuesday, November 2, 2021 at 4:00 pm 

Meeting at Municipal Building  

  
MSWC minutes of November 2, 2021 
 
 
Attendees:  Amy Dill, Mike Koppel, Mark Decoteau , Irit Levy, Wendi Rathgeber, Rebecca 
Hastings, Rich Rita 
 
Called to order 4:03 
 
Steve Royer is introduced as a new town administrator services manager. 
 
 
Privilege of the floor:  Tory of BBTS spoke of the need for trash receptacle and a bathroom for 
all the town hikers/ guests that have been using school property. 
Big Bellies can be considered.  Get more info.  We have until the December meeting to make 
recommendation to the 2022 budget. 
 
Where to best locate a Big Belly?  Large parking lot? 
 
 
Discussion ensued regarding a composting machine, Bio Speed, Instant Composter. Costly @ 
49K, plus maintenance  costs, employee, etc. 
We need to look at other resort towns to see how they compost – Stowe? 
 
Discussion regarding Campton/Thornton transfer station.  WV needs to keep an eye on any 
major restrictions since we may get affected by the increased numbers of those residents 
coming here to use our facilities. 
 
 
Mission & Vision statements were approved as amended. 
 
Updates:  Recycling Committee meets Dec 14. 
 Trex sent us 3 official Trex bins.  The school has one, Brooke wants one for the Rec Ctr, 
and one will go inside the PO.  The problem is that trash is being thrown into the converted 
trash cans. 
 
Next meeting is Tuesday Dec 7 
Adjourned  


